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October 9, 2020 
 

Public Notice: For Immediate Use 
 

 
 
The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority Board of Directors will attend a Joint 
Special Meeting with the City of Chelan on Tuesday, October 13th, 2020 at 6:00 pm.  
 
The purpose of this Joint Special Meeting is to discuss the proposed 2021 budget, 
financial and operational status of the Lake Chelan Airport. 
 
In order to maximize social distancing related to COVID-19, the meeting will be held 
remotely using Zoom Virtual Conference Room. 
 
If the public would like to listen and participate remotely, please use the following call-in 
information: 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
 
https://zoom.us/j/94754856967?pwd=WmMvbzFCWkt6SGVjWWtQQUh3cVZRZz09 
 
 
Meeting ID: 947 5485 6967 
Passcode: 489263 
 
Dial by your location 
+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  Jim Kuntz, Chief Executive Officer 
       jim@cdrpa.org      (509) 884-4700 
 

https://zoom.us/j/94754856967?pwd=WmMvbzFCWkt6SGVjWWtQQUh3cVZRZz09

